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LETTER DATED 14 JULY 1994 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL ADDRESSED
TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Agreement between the United Nations and the Kingdom of the Netherlands
Concerning the Headquarters of the International Tribunal for the
Prosecution of Persons Responsible for Serious Violations of
International Humanitarian Law Committed in the Territory of the

Former Yugoslavia since 1991

Corrigendum

Replace the seventh paragraph of the draft letter of exchange by the
Government of the Netherlands addressed to the United Nations with the following
text:

It is the understanding of the Parties that, if so requested by the
Tribunal, the competent authorities of the host country shall not create
impediments to either entry into and exit from the Netherlands or the transport
between the detention facility and the Tribunal of persons detained on the
authority of the Tribunal.
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